Direct Local Technical Aid Letter of Commitment. Pioneer Valley Planning Commission has developed a
DLTA grant opportunity to develop a pre-qualified pool of candidates to fill unexpected, but vital,
personnel positions {on a temporary basis). For example, if the position of accountant became suddenly
vacant, PVPC would have a pool of qualified accountants ready to work temporarily until a permanent
preplacement is found. The Towns of Hadley and Williamsburg are enrolled in this program. The in-kind
match of $362.50 can be met with a day’s contribution from the Town Administrator on this project.

Please take a vote to sign the letter of commitment.



